
 

 

 

 

 

         

                                       

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

Sending a virtual hug to 

everyone as we take on 

this road of uncertainty.  

Thank you for your 

continued support at 

home with learning how to 

use Google 

Classroom/Google 

Hangout.  Hopefully the 

madness will end soon 

and we can be together 

again. 

 

In Language, we have 

been doing our usual 

calendar time where we 

discuss the day of the 

week, month of the year, 

current season and 

weather.  We have been 

practicing sight words and 

new computer vocabulary 

such as “mute” and 

“microphone”.  We are still 

working on those. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Math, students were 

introduced to fact families 

and place value through 

song and demonstrations.  

A great tool on Google 

Classroom is the 

opportunity to share 

YouTube videos at the 

click of a link.  They are 

able to watch the videos 

with their parents, or I 

have the option of sharing 

the screen with my 

students so they can see 

what I am seeing!  Super 

cool! 
 

In Science, we have 

continued to learn about 

living and non-living 

things.  We visited the San 

Diego Zoo and observed 

some animals such as 

Koalas and Elephants 

eating and “living” their 

life. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Social Studies, we 

finished our fire safety unit 

and started talking a bit 

about emotions- how are 

we feeling?  We talked 

about how it was okay to 

be sad or scared during 

this time but there is also a 

lot to be happy about. 
 

Since classes are all online 

now, we don’t have a 

chance to do art together, 

but I am trying to 

incorporate art in the 

assignments.  Here’s to 

mastering the art of E-

learning in the month of 

April!   

 

XOXO 

Miss Sara 
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Pictures, pictures, pictures! 

 


